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AGENDA: 5/4/99

April 27, 1999

BOARD OF SUPERVISORS
County of Santa Cruz
701 Ocean Street
Santa Cruz, CA 95060

RE: AT-LARGE APPOINTMENT TO LONG TERM CARE
INTERAGENCY COMMISSION (IN THE CATEGORY
OF "PERSON WITH DEMONSTRATED INTEREST IN
THE AREA OF ORGANIC BRAIN SYNDROME")

Dear Members of the Board:

A-vacancy currently exists on the Long Term Care Interagency
Commission for a representative "with demonstrated interest in
the area of Organic Brain Syndrome." Ms. Francie Newfield, who
has served on the Commission as the representative of the
County's MSSP Division until her resignation from the County on
April 23, 1999, has requested that she be reappointed to serve in
this category.

Therefore, in accordance with County Code Chapter 2.116, Section
30, I recommend that the Board reappoint Francie Newfield to the
Commission, in the category of ‘person with demonstrated interest
in the area of Organic Brain Syndrome" for a term to expire
April 1, 2002.

JA:ted

cc: Francie Newfield
Long Term Care Interagency Commission
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. HUMAN RESOURCES AGENCY ; : l!.u~g
Adult, Family & Children’s Services

INTER-OFFICE CORRESPONDENCE

DATE: April 23, 1999

TO: County Board of Supervisors

FROM: Francie Newfield - Adult Services Program Manager ,-3cJ

SUBJECT: Long-Term Care Commission

I have served on the Long-Term Care Interagency Commission for a number of years
representing the Multipurpose Senior Services Program (MSSP), an adult services
program of the Human Resources Agency. As I am leaving my position with the County,
I have submitted my notice of resignation to the Commission Chairperson.

I am still interested, however, in continuing the work of the Commission and would like
to volunteer my serves as a member with Interest in Organic Brain Syndrome. My new
position will be as Director of Alzheimer’s Services at Aegis of Aptos, a new Assisted
Living residence in our community.

After April 26 I can be reached at 684-1090. Thank you for your consideration.


